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Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting 
May 13, 2021 

7:00 p.m. 
 

 
The regular meeting of the Providence Township Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting was 
held in the township municipal office on Thursday, May 13, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  Present were  
Township Manager Vicki Eldridge, Committee Members, Bill Musser, Roy Snyder, Brian 
Longenecker, Chris Harnish, Frank Voyner and (3) observers.   
 
The Township Manager opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Mrs. Eldridge gave an update on the trail corridor from Manor Township to Sadsbury Township. 
 
Following discussions regarding the possibility of building a kiosk at the East State Street 
Trailhead and adding signage, the committee requested to have Quarryville Borough 
Representatives at the next meeting to discuss their interest in helping with these projects.  
They also asked to have Mark Rudy of Eden Township attend to share the costs and design 
information associated with their newly constructed pavilion. 
 
Following discussion regarding shade shelters along the trail, Bill Musser was asked to take 
pictures of the shade shelters in Conestoga Township.  We also discussed the possibility of 
grants from the Lancaster Bicycle Club to help fund these structures. 
 
The committee asked if volunteers could be recruited by information in the newsletter and on 
the website. 
 
Frank Voyner asked if a “No Horses Allowed” sign could be placed near the Sigman Road 
Trailhead.  He noticed there was no sign in that area of access. 
 
With no other business to transact, the meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 


